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SunRail Saturday Service Update

Orlando – The next opportunity for SunRail’s special Saturday service will be Saturday,
November 5, 2016. As a reminder, SunRail trains will not be running tomorrow/this Saturday,
October 15.

On November 5, venues include an Orlando Magic game and other events, including festivals in
downtown Orlando.

SunRail is continuing work with local partners to identify dates and opportunities to run special
Saturday service, which is a privately funded initiative.

Future Saturday service opportunities will be posted as the schedule is finalized. For more
information about SunRail, including fares, schedule and station locations, please visit
www.sunrail.com.

Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Be smart. Be
safe.
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